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Koon, Nancy

From: Robbin Waggoner <blssurhrtprecious@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 12:56 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Sewage facility dumping into the Mill Bayou 

Good afternoon. My name is Robbin Waggoner and I live at 21320 Roland cut off Road in Roland Arkansas. We have land 
out here with a lot of horses, cattle, goats, ducks, chickens and dogs. This property already is a victim to flooding more 
than half of the acreage several times a year with rain. We cannot afford to have such dumping flow over onto our 
property as it would be a toxic danger to our animals and land in which they depend on. We understand the need of 
sewage facility but not in this area. This area is not at all an appropriate choice for such dumping.  
We ask you to strongly and boldly stand against this choosing another area that it would not bring harm or detriment to 
any persons or animals or land thereof.  
If you do so choose to continue with this project in this area we will have to choose other legal means in attempt to stop 
such a travesty.  
Please consider if this was your home and you were animals and your land that you depended on.  
Sincerely, Robbin Waggoner 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Koon, Nancy

From: Robbin Waggoner <blssurhrtprecious@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 12:44 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Deny Paradise Valley draft permit No. AR0053210

Dear ADEQ, 
 
I respectfully request that ADEQ deny the permit being considered for the Paradise Valley sewage facility. There are 
inherently flawed issues with the current permit and site location that cannot be resolved: 
 
Maumelle Water Corporation has asked for an impact study to their aquifer prior to permitting. We also need to know 
what effect future sewage facilities will have because once one is allowed, more will follow. There is already a plan for a 
second 50,000 gpd maximum treatment plant as the development reaches full build-out. Add to this the stormwater 
runoff coming from the same developer's Waterview Estates diversion ditches and the premature clearing of land at the 
Paradise Valley site. 
 
Mill Bayou is a slow moving water body and will always be. Treated sewage will sit and hazardous algae blooms will 
form. Rainstorms will cause treated sewage overflows onto other properties and is an infringement on the property 
rights of others. 
 
The applicant is an ADEQ "bad actor" and there can be no second chances knowing we can expect more of the same 
non-compliance issues. 
 
For these reasons and more, the ADEQ must deny this permit. 
 
Thank you, 
Robbin Waggoner  
21320 Roland Cutoff Road 
Roland, Arkansas 72135 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


